Colleen Jones

From: Colleen Jones

Sent: Thursday, June 07, 2018 3:01 PM

To:

Cc:

Subject: NLH - Allowance for Unforeseen Top-Up - Bay d'Espoir Penstock 3 Refurbishment -

From IC - No Comment

Please see below.

From: Paul L. Coxworthy |
Sent: Thursday, June 07, 2018 2:58 PM
To:

Cc:

Subject: RE: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro - Application for Top Up to the Allowance for Unforeseen Items - Bay
d'Espoir Penstock 3 Refurbishment

The Island Industrial Customers Group confirm that they have no comments on this Application.

Regards,

VSTEWART Panne; oxwerty

A MCKELVEY

She VOCATS





